>Dear Mr. Prins,

First of all I would like to send you all our best wishes for the new year.

Enclosed you find the response to the UN-ECE/FAO strategic review 

questionnaire.

  Risto Päivinen and myself have been discussing on the response and 

formulated the answers below. We answered to those questions which we could 

address from the viewpoint of EFI.

I hope our comments are of use in the process of your review. Please feel 

free to contact either Risto or myself if you have any questions concerning 

our response.

We have used the avenue of email to speed up the process of sending our 

comments. The numbers prior to our comments (1A, 1B etc.) represent those 

in your strategic review questionnaire.

Warm regards,

Andreas Schuck

Response of 9.1.01 to UN-ECE/FAO strategic review questionnaire:

>1A.  Core mandate should be maintained as stated

>1B. One remark: 'analysing SFM' is a huge task and may be done in

>cooperation with other organisations. UN-ECE provides the framework for

>monitoring and a sound information/data basis for analysis at the

>international level.

>

>2A. Yes

>2B. ECE/FAO should continuously provide data to support SFM. It should be a

>sustainable information service and not too much follow  the frequently

>changing "hot topics" and dialogues.

>2C. Yes. However, ECE/FAO will not be able to address all countries'

>priorities as they may be very diverse in nature. It should focus as

>presently on the basic information/data sets.

>

>3A. In general yes. It may be advisable to focus on a core set of outputs,

>and the quality of the information.

>3B. Especially in the field of the analysis of information, there could be

>cooperation with other organisations both at the national and/or

>international level. This would lead to an increase in cooperation and

>dialogue between different organisations and allow to utilise expertise

>from different fields most effectively. At the same time this approach

>strengthens the position of ECE.

>

>3C. Possible programme elements are 1,2, 1,3 and 1,6

>

>3D. Yes. In general it seems there is a considerate amount of time

>input  used for meetings

>

>5A. Yes.

>5B. Yes. In the data collection processes there could be implemented

>new  possibilities using the Internet as vehicle. EFICS activities could

>form the basic framework for such actions.

>

>5D.

>a. could the time allocation be reduced if some of the meetings are

>prepared and organised in cooperation with FAO or other organisations.

>c. no remark

>b. more time should be allocated to (b);

>d. more cooperation to reduce time allocation under (d).

>

>6A. Yes. One remark. More visual cooperation between FAO and ECE in e.g.

>the process of GFRA would be benefitial in order to allow a better

>understanding of the inter linkages of both organisational bodies. It can

>be somewhat confusing to individuals or organisations not so well aware of

>the activities and links between both.

>

>6B. New linkages should be built especially when addressing special issues

>or hot topics. The use of expertise within other organisations or with

>individuals should be utilised in best way possible.
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